
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before Council of the City of 

Ontario, during the regular meeting at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 20, 2024,  at 

the Ontario Municipal Building, upon a proposal to rezone two parcels located at 3052 

Mabee Road, Arbor Creek Gardens and Floral, from R-1 Low Density Residential to  

B – Business, Parcel Numbers: 038-60-170-12-000 and 038-60-170-13-000. 

 

Planning Commission has recommended in favor of this rezone. 

All persons interested in this issue are invited to attend and express their views. 

 

 


